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Your submission for this review:

We kindly ask that you do not increase Sydney Water prices, or introduce new tariffs of any kind as people cannot afford the

current cost of living, let alone if the prices were to increase. So many people are in dire straits currently trying to make ends
meet, and an increase by Sydney Water would only make this situation worse. Please reconsider and keep prices as they are,
which are already too high.





